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Welcome Rev. Jeannie Thompson 
 We welcome Rev. Jeannie Thompson to NCC this morning. We hope 
you had a chance to meet her at one of the sessions that were held on Friday 
and Saturday. There will be a short Question and Answer period at the end 
of the service for those who were unable to attend one of the sessions. 
 
 Following the worship service, there will be a Special Congregational 
Meeting in the sanctuary to consider the question of whether, pursuant to the 
Amended By-Laws, Article IX (9), Section 1, The Reverend Jeannie D. 
Thompson shall be called for a term of four (4) years to serve as the settled 
pastor of Nu‘uanu Congregational Church.  
Note: only active members may vote per NCC By-Laws. Please sign in. 
 
Annual Congregational Meeting - January 26, 2020 
 Save this date! The Annual Congregational Meeting will follow the 
worship service at 10:30 a.m. in the sanctuary next Sunday. Agenda details 
were mailed out in the letter of notice. Note: only active members may vote 
per NCC By-Laws. 
 
Shingles Shot 
 You may be aware that there has been a nationwide shortage of the 
newest shingles vaccine, with wait lists of many months to receive the doses. 
The folks from Long's who did the flu shot clinic for us last year have 
received a shipment of Shingrex. They are willing to hold the vaccines for 
two weeks and people can receive the shots at the Long's at 988 Halekauwila 
Street, phone 913-6996.  You will need to provide your name, birth date, 
doctor's name (if you want a copy faxed to the MD), insurance information, 
and preferably a phone number (for copay communications).  Long's will 
research whether or not your insurance will cover the vaccinations and what 
your copay would be. If twelve people sign up, they are willing to come 
back to our campus to administer the vaccine here. 
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 For those unfamiliar with the vaccine, it is recommended for the 
protection of shingles in adults 50 years and older. It is a two shot series; the 
second shot is administered 2-6 months after the first shot.  It came out in 
early 2018 and has a much higher efficacy rate (>90%) than the 
old Zostavax shot that some of you may have had previously.  Current 
recommendations are to get Shingrix even if an individual may have 
had Zostavax previously.  Shingles is a very painful condition. This 
vaccination has been in very short supply and we are fortunate to have this 
opportunity to get immunized. Please let Judy Keith know if you are 
interested in receiving this immunization on campus. But if twelve people 
are not interested, you still have the opportunity to get the shots at Long's. 
 
 
 


